
From: Matt Grimaldi seacoastgardensoffice@gmail.com
Subject: Board of Directors openings for 2025.

Date: October 19, 2024 at 9:07 AM
To: Sea Coast Gardens office@seacoastgardens.com

Bcc: andylevickscg2@gmail.com

SCG2 and SCG3 will each have 3 Board spots open for next year.

I encourage any homeowner who is interested in volunteering for the Board or would like
more information, to please contact me.

A lot of the current Board members have been serving multiple terms because of lack of
interest.

Your opinions do matter and only can be expressed if you join the Board or become an active
owner attending the Board meetings.

Either way we would love you all to be more involved and I look forward to fielding your
interest.

Thx.

Matt


